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Prof. Dr. Ali Shams congratulates the Faculty 

Members, Staff, and Students for the New Year 2013 

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams, the President of Benha 

University congratulates the Faculty Members, 

Staff, and Students for the New Year 2013, 

May the Blessings of Allah Fill our Life and 

our beloved Egypt with Peace, Joy and Prosperity.  
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